
Below, you will find Picture Day information so that you can mark your calendars for these dates this Fall.
You'll also see that the individual order forms are located on our cyber page so that, if you would like to
purchase photographs, you can place your orders online using the ordering code for each individual building;
the website provides families with their ordering options and the prices for the various packages. Physical
copies of order forms are also located in each building office. Please communicate with the individual building
offices as you have any questions.

Elementary School - September 30

● Parents/Guardians should plan to bring elementary students in for photographs anytime between
9:00-9:45 a.m. on September 30

● If you need to make other arrangements to come in at a different time that day, please contact the
elementary school office at (814) 438-7611

● We have attached a copy of the order form; orders can be placed online (instructions and the
elementary school ordering code are on the attachment)

● Parents/Guardians are welcome to accompany the student into the entryway, and our team will take
the students inside the school for their pictures

Middle School School - October 7

● Middle school students should arrive anytime between 8:00-12:00 for photographs on October 7
● If you need to make other arrangements to come in at a different time that day, please contact the

middle school office at (814) 438-7673 ext. 5411
● Upon arrival, middle school students will need to stop and check in with Ms. Reynolds in the high

school office before proceeding on to have their pictures taken
● We have attached a copy of the order form; orders can be placed online (order website and the

middle school ordering code are on the attachment)

High School School - October 6

● High school students should arrive anytime between 8:00-12:00 for photographs on October 6
● If you need to make other arrangements to come in at a different time that day, please contact the

high school office at (814) 438-7673 ext. 5407
● Upon arrival, high school students will need to stop and check in with Ms. Reynolds in the high

school office before proceeding on to have their pictures taken
● We have attached a copy of the order form; orders can be placed online (order website and the high

school ordering code are on the attachment)

Please reach out to your individual buildings if you have any questions or need to make additional
arrangements for Picture Day 2021!


